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March 25, 2020 
 
Important notice from the Department of Developmental Services about 

Reporting Incidents Related to COVID-19 

What to know Regional centers and people who support you will 
report if someone might be sick with COVID-19. 
 

During the COVID-19 outbreak, regional centers and 
providers will complete a report for any incident related 
to COVID-19. This will help staff know if there is a risk to 
you or others and will help staff plan to keep you safe. 

 
What’s changing Reports will be completed if you have been around 

anyone with COVID-19, might have COVID-19, have been 
tested for COVID-19, or have COVID-19. 

 
This information will be used to help make plans to keep 
you and others safe during the COVID-19 crisis. 
 

 

Questions? Please contact your local regional center. If they cannot 
help you, please email DDSC19@dds.ca.gov 

 

Learn more See the Department’s website for Frequently Asked 
Questions about COVID-19. 
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